
Committee Meeting Thursday May 14th 25 

 

Present: J Lochead in the Chair.  

Messrs H Slatter, G Robson, J C Payne, S W Herbert, J H Taylor, F Moss, W H Andrew, R 

Bennett, H L Boardman and J Gibson. 

 

The Minutes of last meeting and adjourned meeting were read and accepted.  

 

The following duly nominated and seconded were passed for membership by Ballot:- Dr A 

McIntyre, Mrs McIntyre. 

 

The following resignations of were accepted: - Mr G A R Foster, Miss G M Burgess, Mr E 

Dunks and Mrs Dunks. 

 

A letter was read from Mr W Lever asking if it were possible for his wife to join as a 

temporary member for six months and it was decided to allow this subject to nomination 

etc. 

 

A letter was read from Mr A Hall. 

 

The following accounts were passed for payment: - T Maclean 20/10/-, J Andrew & Co 4/15/-

, S Sidebottom Ltd 2/17/3, J Waterhouse & Co 9/6, P M Mellor 30/3/2. Total £58-14-11. 

 

The question of raising funds to meet the cost of getting cattle of the Course and the loss on 

the Year working etc. was discussed. 

 

The Secretary stated that to help in forming some idea of the attitude of the members and 

the amount that could be raised by way of Donations; he had seen personally a good 

number of the members and that twenty two of these had promised a donation of £3/3/- 

each, in the event of such donation list being decided upon. 

 

After discussion it was proposed by W H Andrew that in order to meet the liabilities and pay 

the Compensation to the Farmer, that a subscription list be opened and each gentleman 

playing member be asked to subscribe £3/3/- as a minimum and that Special General 

Meeting of the Members be called on Mar 23rd to consider and deal with the question. This 

was seconded by Mr F Moss and carried unanimously. 

 

It was decided to call a meeting of the Finance Committee on Thursday May 21st to consider 

Finances for the Season. 

 

It was decided that the Secretary make out a list of the names of members for each member 

of the Committee so that each member can be seen personally and asked to subscribe 

£3/3/-. 

 

James Lochead 

18/6/25. 

 

Finance Committee Meeting Thursday May 21st 25.  



Present: J Lochead in the Chair.  

Messrs R Whitworth, H L Boardman, S W Herbert, H Slatter, G Robson, J H Taylor, R Bennett, 

J C Payne, W H Andrew, F L Eaton, and J Gibson. 

 

Mr Robson gave figures shewing difference between Income and Expenditure and estimated 

that there would be £150 less income than expenditure during the season, taking into 

consideration the increased rent and rates and the average income and expenditure for 

these years. 

 

A considerable amount of discussion took place regarding the obtaining of new members, 

dropping entrance fees for a period and to increase the income. 

It was decided that each sub-committee go carefully into the question of reducing expenses 

to see if it is possible to curtail same as much as possible.  

 

It was proposed by H Slatter, seconded by R Whitworth that no unusual expenditure be 

incurred during the Season without a month’s notice being given in respect of such 

expenditure. 

 

James Lochead 

18/6/25. 


